Plainfield Residents
Please be advised that the PMUA will now
have one Joint Board Meeting in January.

The Committee Meeting which was
previously scheduled for Thursday, January
9th, will be merged into a Joint
Committee/Regular Board meeting on
Tuesday, January 14th.Make sure tD

update your calendars! [7®%




